
       Newsletter – December 2022 

                                                                                   December Birthday 

          Kensi    December    4       

        Daniel   December   17 

        Owen      December  29 

                                                                                      

                                                 Important Dates 

December 5– Crazy Hair Day 
December 9– PJ Day 
December 16– Backwards Day 
December 23-Formal Wear 
December 23- Kids/Parents Christmas Party  (3pm-5pm) 
 

 

 Each year the Daycare closes for about a week over the winter break. This year we will be 
closed December 26, 2022 to December 30, 2022.  We wish all of our families a wonderful 
holiday season!  
The Daycare will reopen on Monday January 2, 2023  

Our Newsletter for every month is posted on our website. Please do check our new website       

regularly. 

                                                                             

                                                                                  Attendance Reminder  

Fees are due on the 1st and no later than 5th of the month unless otherwise arranged. 
Please call if your child/ren will be absent as soon as possible. 
Please notify the centre if your child/ren are coming in after 10:00am or are away for the day. 
Please check HiMama for regular  updates. 

                                                                                    Web -www.lllchildcare.com 

                                         email- lllchildcaredevon@gmail.com   
                                                                      780 987 3349  

Wow, how the time flies. Snow and Christmas are just around the corner .We will be concen-
trating on  experiencing the Holiday Season through our senses. We learn about the feelings, tex-
tures, colors and smells (cinnamon, pine…) and the symbols (candles, stars, bells…) that make this 
part of the year so special. Somehow (Ha! Ha!), the children know about the Santa and gift giving 
part of Christmas and don’t seem to need any extra stimulation in this area! . 

As the weather continues to get wet and cold, please remember to bring appropriate clothing in-
cluding hats, mitts, snow gear, rain/snow boots (for the water and mud or snow) and many chang-
es of clothes for your children. To reduce the amount of salt/snow/sand that will be tracked into 
the building when the snow comes, please take your outside boots off in the lobby (parents & 
children). We appreciate your  patience and understanding.  


